
 
 

 

 
Manurewa Local Board feedback on Auckland Council Proposed Plan Change 27 - 
Amendments to Schedule 14.1 Historic Heritage Schedule (errors, anomalies and 
information update and deletion of 11 places) 
 
 
(includes: Resource Consents, Plan Changes, Notice of Requirements, Reserves Act public submission 
process) 

 

Date: 4 July 2019 

Form to be 
sent to: 

unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  

Application 
reference: 

Plan Change 27 

Location:  N/A 

Applicant:  N/A 

 

Brief summary of the proposal: 

This plan change proposes to amend Schedule 14.1 Schedule of Historic Heritage and/or 
the planning maps for 73 historic heritage places already included in Schedule 14.1. The 
proposed amendments will correct errors and anomalies, and where appropriate, update 
information on these places. The amendments also include the deletion of 11 historic 
heritage places from the schedule. 

 

 

Local Board Feedback: 

 
The Manurewa Local Board provides the following feedback in relation to the proposed 
plan change 27. 
 

The Manurewa Local Board is the statutory body that represents the communities of 
Manurewa, Wattle Downs, Weymouth, Clendon, Wiri, Totara Heights, The Gardens, 
Randwick Park, and parts of Alfriston. It is one of 21 local boards that sits within Auckland 
Council. The board promotes the social, economic, environmental and cultural wellbeing 
of current and future communities in the local board area.  

 

The Manurewa Local Board generally agrees with the proposed plan change, with the 
listed exceptions: 

 

102 Hill Road, Mill site, Botanic Gardens (01270) 

 



 
 

 

 
1. The board does not believe that adequate consultation was undertaken with iwi, 

and therefore further consultation should be required before a final decision is 
made.  

 

68R Hill Road, Nathan Homestead and gardens (01447) 

 

1. The board believes that 72 Hill Road forms a physical aspect of the reserve, 
therefore asks if it should also be covered by the historic heritage overlay. 

 

 

Attendance at any Hearing:  

The Manurewa Local Board does not wish to speak to this feedback at any hearing on this 
matter. 

 

This feedback is authorised by:  

                         
Joseph Allan 
Email: Manurewalocalboard@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
Date:  4 July 2019                                                    
 

 
 


